RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL-BASED
DECISION MAKING COMMITTEE MINUTES
June 19, 2013

The Rineyville Elementary School-Based Decision Making Council met at Cheddars on June 19, 2013.  Mr. Coffey called the meeting to order at 12:15.
The following members were present:  Billy Coffey, Rosa Garcia, Amanda Johnson, Andrea Musselman, and Erin Jarvis.  

I. OPENING BUSINESS
A.   RECOGNITION OF VISITORS
   Helene Harris and Savannah Boone.
B.    AGENDA APPROVAL
                           The committee reviewed and approved the agenda.

II. ESS APPROVAL
Ms. Harris presented the ESS Program Projection Report for 2103-14, attached.  Ms. Johnson made a motion to approve the report.  Ms. Musselman seconded the motion.  Motion was approved by consensus.

III. TITLE I BUDGET APPROVAL.
Ms. Harris presented the Title I budget.  Next year’s budget is 16% less than last year’s.  The funds will be used to fund the part-time KSI  position, held by Jennie Patterson.  The other half of her salary comes from the part-time allocation for Cultural Arts.  Ms. Johnson made a motion to approve the budget.  Ms. Musselman seconded the motion.  Motion passed by consensus.

IV. TITLE I DESCRIPTION OF PART A SCHOOL-WIDE PROGRAM
The committee reviewed the program, presented by Ms. Harris, attached.

V. TEN COMPONENTS OF SCHOOL-WIDE PROGRAM
The committee reviewed the ten components of school-wide program, presented by Ms. Harris and attached.

VI. PARENT SURVEY 
Ms Harris shared the results of  the Parent Survey.  The survey went out to oldest and only students.  It was suggested that we use the one-call system for SBDM meeting reminders. 

VII. MAY MINUTES
                   The committee reviewed the May Minutes.  

VIII.  FINANCIAL REPORTS
  The committee reviewed the May Financial Reports.


IX. NEW BUSINESS
The counselors are working on the schedule for specials classes.  We are looking at no more “snow days” so that the schedule can be more consistent.  There will be four cycles.  Pam Johns (Library) and Jennie Patterson (KSI) will be splitting the 4th cycle.  The students will be learning library skills, participating in story time, and completing lessons in Arts and Humanities and Practical Living.  This 4th cycle will change monthly.  Teachers will receive a longer planning time with the new schedule.  Ms. Musselman made a motion to approve the new specials schedule.  Ms. Johnson seconded the motion.  Motion passed by consensus.

X. ADJOURNMENT
                   Mr. Coffey adjourned the meeting at 12:45.



___________________________                                        _________________________
Billy Coffey, Chairperson                                                  Cathy Yates     Date_______________________                                        Date_____________________




